


A-Heur classes will not meet on Wednesday, May 22nd or Thursday, May 23rd.
EVI¥ students must be on their home campus during their scheduled final exams.
Parents are asked to avoid taking their children out of classes or exams prior to the end of the

school year ending May 23rd. Due to test integrity, students will NOT be granted permission to
take final exams early.



